
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Landrum, Brandon J.blandrum@sled.sc.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/22/2017 7:51:27 PM
Subject: Re: Tuesday

​Thanks


From: Landrum, Brandon J. 
Sent: Saturday, July 22, 2017 5:49 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Re: Tuesday 
 
Danny,

An 8:15 departure should give enough time to arrive a little early.
 

Thanks,

Brandon

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 22, 2017, at 4:37 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Brandon, what's the pick up time for our first stop at 9:15 on Tuesadday at 9098 Fairforest Rd, 
Spartanburg, SC 29301 ​? LG and Ann only. Pick up at their house.


Thanks

DV
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